
Mr Adam Southwell & Mrs Jo Southwell 

26, Peartree Avenue 

Southampton 

SO19 7JP 

7th March 2022 

Reference: Application Number 21/01889/FUL – Erection of 2 storey side extension at 8A Peartree 

Avenue, Southampton, SO19 7JP. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We request the following statement be presented at the meeting on 8th March 2022 to determine 

the outcome of the above proposed development. 

We are objecting to this development as it will cause a loss of privacy to ourselves and the 

neighbouring properties around the proposed development. 

The key deciding feature when we purchased our property was the privacy we enjoy as we are not 

overlooked from any direction. 

Peartree House (8A Peartree Avenue) has numerous buildings in its grounds which currently are all 

single storey. This means we, our neighbours and the patients of Peartree House all enjoy privacy. 

We also have concerns about the level of light pollution we will encounter from this property. 

Peartree house currently has very extensive outside lighting which is on single storey buildings. This 

is already sufficient to light our house and garden up at night. We feel adding an additional storey to 

one of these buildings will only increase the light pollution we already suffer from. 

We ask that you please consider our statement before making your decision regarding this proposed 

development. 

Yours Faithfully 

Adam & Jo Southwell 

 


